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House Committee on Housing and Homelessness 

Oregon State Capitol 

900 Court St NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Re: Support for HB 3090 

 

Dear Chair Marsh, Vice-Chair Breese-Iverson, Vice-Chair Andersen and Members of 

the Committee: 

 

Mohring Realty Group urges your support of HB 3090, which provides funding for a 

new round of the Homeownership Development Incubator Program (HDIP). 

 

Programs like HDIP are crucial in expanding access to quality housing, fostering 

strong communities, and empowering more individuals and families to achieve the 

dream of homeownership. 

 

This investment will not only support innovation in housing development but also 

create new opportunities for builders, developers, and future homeowners alike. 

 

A record shortage of starter homes is driving up home prices and pushing the dream 

of homeownership out of reach for thousands of hard-working, modest-income 

families across, and we need this investment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Mohring 


